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Westbank Club President’s  Message 

June, 2014 

 

Dear Members,   

Well half of 2014 is almost gone, where is the time going. We tend to get 

lazy during the summer but I hope not for Desk & Derrick.   We need to 

start writing articles for our bulletin, take pictures for our web page, plan  

field trips and seminars and get the Desk & Derrick word out there. 

 

Our June meeting will be the Scholarship Meeting which we are pleased 

to give out 4  Scholarships to the following recipients: Caitlin Mitchell 

(attending LSU), Kyle Bergeron (attending LSU),  Earl Anthony Kaiser IV  

(attending Tulane) and Brooke Yuspeh (attending Tulane).  Some of them 

are previous recipients and I know all of them have persevered to where 

they are now. Desk & Derrick and especially their sponsors and family are  

very proud of them. 

 

ADDC Convention in Lafayette will be here before we know it. The packets are 

available on the Westbank & ADDC websites.  We hope to have a good turn out 

from the Westbank Club.  

 

A reminder that there is no July Meeting (no we are not lazy) we need to  

re-charge our batteries so we can go full steam for Desk and Derrick.   

Until next month, 

  

SUSAN 

I am Summer, come to lure you away from your computer... come dance on my fresh 

grass, dig your toes into my beaches. ~Oriana Green, @NatureSpirits 

 

 


